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NOTICE

It is to inform all the students of college that Himachal
Pradesh State Pollution Control Board is organising an Enviro Hackathon to celebrate
the World Environment Day on June 05, 2023. Under this programme the applications
are invited to present the best original ideas for waste management (i.e. waste to wealth
conversion). The students can participate as an individual or in a team of maximum
three students. The winner of the Hackathon will be awarded cash prize of 15t Rs
75000/-, 24 Rs. 50000/- & 3rd Rs. 25000/- (next three Rs. 10000/- each & next four Rs.
5000/- each), Trophies & Certificates. Interested students may contact the following
teachers with their ideas on or before 25t May, 2023.
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1. Dr. Saloni Sood- 9805584490 /

2. Sh. Rajat- 9418922051 Q_,j‘r.}»_ EE

For more information students are advised to visit the Portal
(www.hppcb.nic.in/hppcbhackathon.in).
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